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Revision of the urban plan and bylaws:
the Ville de Vaudreuil-Dorion consults its population

Vaudreuil-Dorion, July 3, 2025 - To ensure the concordance of its urban planning bylaws, within the
framework of the coming into force of the revised Schéma d’aménagement et de développement of
the MRC de Vaudreuil-Soulanges, the municipal council of the Ville de Vaudreuil-Dorion adopted draft
bylaws on June 16. The public is invited to consult draft urban plan no.1870, as well as the amendments
and urban planning bylaws, and to share their comments during a public consultation period.

This obligation to harmonize urban planning tools provides an opportunity to update the vision of land
use and development, as well as the regulatory framework for its implementation. The revision of the
urban plan and by-laws consists in producing new planning and regulatory documents for land use
planning, replacing those currently in force, which are more than 23 years old.

"The revision of our urban plan is much more than a compliance exercise. It’s an opportunity to reaffirm
our collective vision for the future of Vaudreuil-Dorion. Through this process, we wanted to update the
tools that frame the development of our territory, considering current realities, emerging needs and
the aspirations of our population. | would like to thank the many citizens and partners who contributed
to this essential process. Together, we have laid the foundations for a planning framework that reflects
our identity, supports our residents’ quality of life and guides development in a coherent, sustainable
and balanced way." - Guy Pilon, Mayor of Vaudreuil-Dorion.

Public consultation period

Two public consultation meetings on the draft by-laws will be held on September 9 and 10, 2025 at
6:30 p.m. in Room 2 of the Centre multisports André-Chagnon, located at 3093, boulevard de la Gare,

2nd floor, Vaudreuil-Dorion. To participate, registration is recommended, by e-mail to

revisionurbanisme@ ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca, by September 5 at 12 p.m. In addition to these
public consultation mee-tings, the City is offering two consultation activities, either in writing or in

person.

It should be remembered that, independently of the legal obligations requiring public consultation, the
Ville de Vaudreuil-Dorion carried out a participatory approach prior to the revision process. The consul-
tation report is available online.

All documents, as well as information on consultation activities, can be found on the City’s website, in
the section The City / By-laws/ Revision of the City’s planning scheme and bylaws.
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